
Municipal Reporting – Making Every Second Count 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kingfisher Company Inc. is pleased to offer our local municipalities the opportunity to meet with other 
departments, review public reporting best practices and see the potential opportunities while 
maximizing your existing municipal fire alarm infrastructure.   

Our world headquarters are in your backyard in Lowell MA!  We are hosting a day of training to 
review current infrastructure, newer technologies and a future pathway for your municipal reporting 
system. Review of certification opportunities in municipal fire alarm, interior fire alarm and inspection 
and testing will be discussed.  

Ensuring your municipal plant can continue to serve your communities for many more years to come 
along with alternative and innovative solutions for your communication centers. 

 

Who: Fire Alarm, Fire Prevention and Chief officers 

What: Training on and demonstration of Municipal Public Reporting systems 

When: Thursday, April 3, 2025, 0800 to 1600 hours 

Where: KCi Headquarters, 81 Old Ferry Rd, Lowell MA 

Cost: No cost to municipalities, lunch and snacks will be provided 

RSVP@: Training@kfci.com  
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